
Newsletter  5.1.23 

Crystal News 
A short, busy week back in Crystal class! 

The children were excited to come in and find a dragon 
in our classroom on Wednesday. We then enjoyed 
launching our new project ‘Where will it take us?’ with 
our WOW day. We looked at different dragons’ types 

before designing a 
dragon egg to paint 
and decorate using 
glue guns. We then 
went to hunt for the 
dragon egg letters 
to unscramble and 
discover the name 
of our key text, The Snow Dragon. In the afternoon we 
completed our eggs and made paper plate dragons to 
display in our classroom.  

We also made a start on our new Maths topic- 
Perimeter and measuring Perimeter of shapes. In 
English, we are reading the story of The Snow Dragon 
in preparation to write our own narrative and in 

science we have started to look at light and dark! Termly homework will be set next week.  

Have a lovely weekend. Miss Hurford and Miss Ali  

 

Important notices 

Our school trip to Edward Jenner 
Museum is coming up soon! 
Please ensure payments are 
made through Scopay asap.  

Please ensure spelling books are 
in each Wednesday so the 
children can stick in their 
spellings with Miss Ali.  

Reading books continue to be in 
everyday and they will be 
ticketed on Fridays.  
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